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Comment - As a health care provider I am constantly confronted with individuals who can not access 
health care insurance and can not afford to pay for their care. I can not, in good conscious, not provide 
care to these individuals and yet I also can not afford to work for free. I feel strongly that all Virginians 
need to have the ability to access basic primary care and need to have access to the resouces which 
would make this possible. I am clearly in favor of the expansion. Thank you
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